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Reading:
This week, we are reading different types of books
and working on several review skills.
Spelling:
This week, we are working on various phonics skills.
English:
This week, we are working  what makes a complete
sentence.
Math:
This week, we are reviewing math facts.
Science/Social Studies:
This week, we are working on "Building a Universe"
and "Oklahoma's Geography".

I've had a few parents e-mail and inquire about spelling tests. We are simply reviewing until Labor
Day. Once we start working on new 3rd grade material, I will send home spelling words and
weekly vocabulary words every week in the Monday folder. These will also be available on my
Robin Hill website.

This past week, I tested all students on sight words from 1st-3rd grade. I am sending the results
home with this week's Monday folder. Please practice these words with your kids nightly. We will
test again on them in December. PLEASE don't let them get behind on these words.

All grades from the last two weeks are up to date in the online gradebook. If you don't have
access, please let me know and I will get with Ms. Carol and will get you information sent home
on how to get access. Any grade below a "60" has the word "redo" written up top. It is the
student's responsibility to redo this and turn it back in to me. If a student has a "redo" paper, I have
spoken with them when I returned it to them.

September 7, 2020:
 Labor Day--No School
September 21, 2020:
Progress Reports come home
September 24, 2020:
Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:00pm-6:00pm
September 25, 2020:
Parent/Teacher Conferences 8:30am-11:30am

Planning Period: 10:45  - 11:25 
Phone: 405-321-4186
E-mail: jschulz@robinhill.k12.ok.us
Address: 4801 East Franklin
                 Norman, Oklahoma 73071
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